
CHANCELLOR TOURS SCHOOL OF ECONOMICS 

The Chancellor, University of Nairobi, Dr. Vijoo Rattansi, made an extensive 
two-day tour of the Colleges of Humanities and Social Sciences among other 
colleges of the University of Nairobi on 4th and 5th August 2014. On 5th August 
2014, she visited the School of Economics, where she signed the visitors’ book. 
She commended the work done by the School, noting the importance of 
Economists in nation building. She emphasized that her dream is to see the 
University of Nairobi become among the top 10 Universities in the world over 
the next 5 years and urged all members to support her towards achievement of 
this vision.  

 

On the tour the Chancellor was accompanied by the Vice-Chancellor, the 
Deputy Vice-Chancellor Academic Affairs, Deputy Vice-Chancellor Students’ 
Affairs and Deputy Vice-Chancellor Research, Production and Extension, 
Principals of other University of Nairobi Colleges together with the College 
Management Board of College of Humanities and Social Sciences. 

 

The Vice-Chancellor and Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Research, production and 
Extension challenged academic members of staff, more-so professors to be 
more innovative in sourcing for research grants and also play a leading role in 
research as they mentor junior staff and doctoral students. 


